| cannot find a way to enable ASP.NET 4.5 on my Control Panel
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Since ASP.NET 4.5 is just a superset to ASP.NET 4.0, by adjusting your site to ASP.NET 4.0 via our Control
Panel, you should be able to use ASP.NET 4.5 directly. The following article describes the steps to enable
ASP.NET 4.0/ASP.NET 4.5 on our Control Panel. Please be advised that ASP.NET 4.5 is only available for
customers who registered the service after 1st April 2012. For customers registered before this date, you

need to contact our Support Team to arrange for the migration to a server that supports ASP.NET 4.5. Please
note that migration fee applies here.

If, for any reasons, your ASP.NET 4.5 site fails to work, please kindly raise a ticket via our Help Desk System
and our Support Team will have a look at it.

Page 1/1
PDF Generated by PHPKB Knowledge Base Script


http://faq.asphosthelpdesk.com/article.php?id=146
http://faq.asphosthelpdesk.com/article.php?id=93
http://www.asphosthelpdesk.com
http://www.knowledgebase-script.com

